
Important announcement from  

Eritrean Community Cultural Civic Center of Oakland 
 

The ECCCC of Oakland, in an effort to satisfy the wishes of its community bought a 

spacious community Center.  In order to help reduce the expenses of this newly 

purchased building, ECCCC planed two months prior to the tragic accident in Lampedusa 

that has claimed so many Eritreans with the help of the Eritrean cultural troupe Salina 

that came all the way from back home for October 26
th

 2013.  This tragic incident in 

Lampedusa has brought so much anguish and heartache on all of us Eritrean.  Thus given 

this great sorrow we all fell for the dearly departed, the survivors and the family of the 

deceased, this pre-planed event of October 26
th

 with Salina Band has been postponed for 

another day yet to be announced. 

 

Efforts to retune the remains of our brothers and sisters to their final resting place in their 

birth place of Eritrea with great diligence of the Government of Eritrea and its people has 

not been concluded as of yet.  Nevertheless, Eritreans residing in Italy have designated 

Monday October the 21
st
 as a day of internal prayers for our dearly departed brothers and 

sisters and while commanding them for their initiative to remember and mourn them, we 

say to them that we are all with you.  We would also like to take this opportunity to let 

you know that have our own internal prayer service at our ECCCC of Oakland CA. 

 

Place for internal prayers:   

ECCCC of Oakland 

Date:  Monday October 21
th

, 2013 

Time:  7፡00PM 


